
 

 

 
20th January 2016 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Tickets and T-shirts are in and it’s ten days to go until the Young Voices concert, so here is 
a reminder of the timings for the trip.   
 
The children will have a normal school morning, before leaving by coach at around 
11:30am to arrive in Birmingham by 1.30pm.  There will be a rehearsal in the afternoon 
for all the choirs together, followed by the performance at 7.00pm.  A packed lunch, as 
well as a packed tea will be required, with plenty of drinks (non-fizzy).  It is a long 
(although fun) day for the children, so we can’t emphasise enough that the children will 
need to have plenty of food and drink; we recommend they have a bottle of water for the 
coach journey home. 
 
The parents’ coach will leave school at around 4.00pm and arrive at the Genting Arena by 
6.45pm.  One of our members of staff, Anita Shepherd, will be on the parent coach 
(although she will be there ‘as a Mum’); if you have concerns or questions whilst at the 
concert then please speak to Anita - she will be able to liaise with me if needed. 
 
Departure will be immediately after the concert, at around 9.15pm - both coaches should 
arrive back at school at approximately 11.30pm. 
 
If you haven’t done so already, you can collect your ticket(s) from the school office, the T-
shirts will be given to the children on the day of the concert. 
 
Of course if you have any queries please come and see me, or come to the office. 
 
Many thanks 
 
J Weinberger 

 
Mr. J Weinberger 


